
 MID-SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA AREA 09 

DISTRICT COMMITTEE MEMBER CHAIR REPORT 

 

District 12  DCMC:   Romy Starr 

District Committee Meeting, First Thursday of every month 

• Day/Time:  March 4th, 2021 

 7:00-7:30pm GSR School/Traditions and Concepts Workshop 

 7:30-9:00pm Business meeting 

• Place:  Zoom 
Meeting ID: 820 3777 7884 
Passcode (case sensitive): service12 

District Info 

• Number of active meetings/groups registered in District 12: 81 
• Number of dark meetings in District 12: 94 
• Number present at District Meeting: 77 
• Visitors: Ed L, Delegate, Jane G., Past Delegate, Area 08 

District Highlights for the month of March: 

Greetings from District 12!  We had a wonderful meeting this month and we welcomed 5 new 
GSRs! Our Registrar reminded everyone that attends a dark meeting to encourage them to join us by 
electing a GSR for their meeting.  It’s especially vital now, when all our voices count! We are 
thoroughly entrenched in General Service Conference Season and looking forward to Boot Camp, 
where we will get “fit” to carry information to our groups to help them reach an informed group 
conscience.  This month we were delighted to welcome Jane G, past Delegate from Area 08.  She 
gave an insightful talk entitled “the GSR and the Conference”.  She shared with us her Conference 
experience and highlighted the integral role the GSRs play. We elected a Sponsorship Workshop 
Chair and Co-Chair and look forward to that event in early summer, details to come soon. Our 
Intergroup Liaison gave us an update on the happenings at Central office, and our Literature Chair 
reminded us that literature sales are down, and we can help by going to aa.org to see all that AAWS 
has to offer. As always, we continue to look for ways to inspire one another and to meet the service 
needs in our District. 

Upcoming/Future District Events: Pre-Conference Boot Camp Virtual Event, hosted by Districts 1 & 3, 5, 6, 
8, 12, 18. March 20th, 10:00am-2:00pm. Spanish and ASL translation provided.  

Sponsorship Workshop Virtual Event to be held in late spring or early summer.  Details TBD.  

 


